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In Reply Refer To: FEB 2 31984
Docket: 50-267/83-26

Public Service Company of Colorado
ATTN: 0. R. Lee, Vice President

Electric Production
P.O. Box 840
Denver, Colorado 80201 .

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of November 28, 1983, in response to our letter
and Notice of Violation dated November 4, 1983. We have reviewed your reply and
find it responsive to the concerns raised in our Notice of Violation. It is
noted, however, that your response does contain an error. In the second
paragraph on page 2 of your response it is stated that the item (NRMCA
certificate) was an unresolved item in the NRC inspection conducted October 3-5,
1983. Although it is correct that the question of an NRMCA certificate was at
onetime an unresolved item (NRC Inspection Report 83-24), it was upgraded to a
violation in NRC Inspection Report 83-26 as was discussed with your Mr. Brey in
a telephone conversation on February 13, 1984. NRC Inspection Report 83-26 was
conducted October 3-5, 1983. Since the error is not germane to your
corrective action, no additional response is required. We will review
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the implementation of your corrective actions during a future inspection to
determine that full compliance has been achieved and will be maintained.

Sincerely,
Original Signed By

E. H. Johnson

E. H. Johnson, Chief
Reactor Project Branch I

cc:
D. W. Warembourg, Nuclear Production bcc distrib by RIV:'

Manager RPB2

Fort.St. Vrain Nuclear Station RRI
P.O. Box 368 Section Chief, RPSA
Platteville, Colorado 80651 RIV

P. Wagner
J. Gahm, Quality Assurance Manager RPB1

(same address) Colorado State Dept. of Health
T. Westerman
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